
September 10, 2023  

Dear Dr.Artis & YOURpath staff  

I just want to say how extremely grateful I found this program, and how this 

program has truly helped change my life and gave me hope and more to look 

forward too. I have been out of a school for 10 years so going back I knew it would be 

a challenge. I especially want to give thanks to Dr.Artis for always being very hands 

on, giving feedback so I knew what I had to work on to succeed and helping me learn 

to be more disciplined and responsible. Now that I have my diploma I plan on going 

to school for nursing since that has always been a passion of mine. This have been a 

journey for me and I could not have asked for a better program to complete this 

journey. Thank you everyone so much for everything!  Keep doing the amazing 

work, helping others believe in themselves and keep striving for a better future.  

Thank you all for all the amazing work that you do!  

Lasheena sipp-lipscomb 

 


